Message from North Muskegon Public Schools
Hello Norse Nation!

We are off and running with our "new teaching and learning system". We are definitely living
the phrase - "We are in this together!"... | am so appreciative of how our students and families
have actively partnered with our staff (also, Huge THANK YOU to our STAFF!!!). | am
extremely confident that we will all continue to get better with our new way of doing things and
will continue to provide our students/kids our BEST!

A couple items to think about as we move into next week:

1. Our Food Distribution program is off and running - this past week, we served 166 kids with
over 2,300 meals. This will take place every Wednesday from 10am - Noon and is open to ALL
kids 18 years and under.

2. At this point, all families that have contacted us have received a device. If your student
needs a device to assist in their learning, please contact your school office. We will make sure
you get what you need! A huge Thank You to our full community for financially supporting our
school district over the years with technology - we use it every day and REALLY depend on it
now. We are in an enviable position being able to provide every one of our students with a
device - thank you NM!

3. We know things are tough on everyone during this pandemic. If you feel your child needs
social emotional support, please contact your principal immediately and we will make sure
support is provided. Our staff is keeping their eye open for signs of need, as well. Again, we
are in this together and we all need to look out for each other.

Have an enjoyable and well deserved relaxing weekend! Take care, all!



